Strengthening the Community Since 1974

December 18", 2015

Dear, Unifor Local 199:

On behalf of The Hope Centre, we would like to send you our thanks and appreciation
for your time, energy and support of our agency.

It is the commitment from community members like you that helps The Hope Centre
continue to strive to help meet the needs of those facing poverty and crisis. We could
not do this without your support and we are forever grateful.

Thank you for your generosity.

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!

Christina Lajeunesse
Executive Director Fund Development & Community Coordinator
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